
August 30, 1961 

Mr. Ee Kolet 

7 Barbar Rd. 
New Delhi, India 

Dear Mr. Kolet: 

I feel that although I have been neglectful in my 
corresponding with you since my visit this last 
winter, nevertheless this is as good an occasion 

as any to resume our friendship. 

I want to take this opportunity to tell you of 
my admiration for your splendid work on behalf 
of New Delhi and elsewhere end especially with 
the children, and to wish you well for the year 
that is about to begin. May you, your wife and 
children together with all our fellow Jews of all 
communities in India and elsewhere enjoy a year 
of happiness, health and spiritual eminence, 

Sincerely yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL: ff 


